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21 January 2022 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

Appropriate items in school 
 

We’d like to remind you that items should only be brought into Edward Peake if they are 
appropriate for the school environment. 
 

Please ensure that the following items are not brought into school: 
• Sweets, large packets of crisps or carbonated drinks for breaktime snacks. 

Appropriate snacks are fruit or cereal bars etc. Carbonated drinks are not permitted in 
school. 

• Toys are not allowed in school and should remain at home. 
• Smart watches with internet connection capability are not allowed in school and if they 

are brought in, like mobile phones are to be handed in for safe keeping. 

 
Reminder: 

 

• Leggings are not to be worn as part of our school uniform or PE kit.  
Trousers should be grey, black or dark blue. They should be a tailored fit. Tight-fitting, 
skinny fit trousers, jogging bottoms, jeans or leggings are not acceptable. 
For PE kit - tracksuit bottoms should be worn that must be navy blue or black 
(alternative colours are not acceptable). 

• Shoes should be formal in style, medium cut (meaning below the ankle) and leather or 
leather like. They should be robust and have appropriate fastening: velcro straps, laces 
or buckles. Ballerina shoes, trainers, boots or canvas shoes are not acceptable footwear. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs T Jeffs 
Assistant Headteacher 
Young Leaders Award Coordinator 
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